Amy Searle

Soulshine Ministry
103 Stonewall Road
Vicksburg, MS 39180
6017382366

ajs.soulshine@gmail.com
September 30, 2024

[ am contacting you today to request permission to use the Washington Street Park and

the Washington Street Park parking area on Saturday, November 2, 2024 for the all day
Leadership Revival on a River (ROAR), event that will include music, speakers, food,

and ministry information and outreach program fundraising tables. /00 A m —( 00 F”'\

The purpose of this event is:

1.Bring ministry leaders together in an effort to unite as one body of Christ in
Vicksburg, MS

2.To attract leaders from surrounding areas in Mississippi to Vicksburg and to set an
example for other communities

3.To connect and network community leaders of Vicksburg in order to make a
difference in our community of Vicksburg.

4.Raise money for local ministries

In short our goal is to educate, enlighten, and empower the leaders of Vicksburg to unite
and become more involved in Christian ministry outreach programs that affect our city.
We would like to invite all of our city leaders including the mayor, aldermen, judges, and
police officers to attend this effort in uniting our city to create the unity that Vicksburg
desperately needs to battle the issues of poverty and hunger, alcohol and drug abuse, and
violence and crime in our city.

Please consider granting Soulshine Ministry the permission to use the requested location
for the Leadership ROAR event and accept our invitation to join with us on November 2,

2004 for prayer, revival, and unity in our city.
Sincerely yours,

Amy Searle, Soulshine Ministry



